
 

Date: 14.08.2018 

NOTICE 

 
The college will remain closed on 15.08.2018 on account of 

The Independence Day. It is also notified that the flag hoisting 

Ceremony will be held at 7.30 A.M. to observe The 

Independence Day. 

The staff & students are requested to assemble in the 

college premises by 7.30 a.m. positively. 

 

 
 
                                                                               Sd/-  Dr. P. K. Dandapath  
                                                                                       Teacher-in- Charge 
 


